

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are in the process of updating our records to comply with the new data protection standard 2018. We will only use your (including your child's) personal information to provide our childcare service to you.

We would like to keep sending you information about your child and our club news by email/phone/letter as and when applicable, but we need to be sure we have your permission to do so.

We keep your information, so you can receive important updates and will keep your information secure and never share it unless required to do so by law.

By signing this consent letter, you are consenting to us continuing to holding and where necessary processing your data and sending you information.

You can of course ask us not to contact you by email, phone, letter at any time.

Kind regards

Kate Carthy & Hilary Hooper Cardinals Netball Club

Effective from 25th May 2018.

I consent to Cardinals Netball holding personal information about my child/children and any contact details for myself as parent/carer of :

Name of Child:	······································
Name of Parent/Carer:	
Parents signature:	Date: